@ FIA FORMULA 1 WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP ’Fl

2024 SAO PAULO GRAND PRIX
01 - 03 November 2024

From The FIA Formula One Race Director Document 47
To All Teams, All Officials Date 02 November 2024
Time 14:19

Note to Teams

Due to the severe weather conditions, all teams are allowed to close their garage doors.

Niels Wittich

The FIA Formula One Race Director



